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Customers impacted by GSI  
 

East Gippsland Water has staff on-hand to discuss assistance available to any customers 

whose bill payments may be impacted by the current situation with Gippsland Secured 

Investments (GSI).  

 

There are a number of flexible payment plans available that can be arranged on a case-

by-case basis. Simply contact the customer service team on 1800 671 841, or visit East 

Gippsland Water’s office at 133 Macleod Street, Bairnsdale, during normal office hours.  

 

All enquiries will be treated in strictest confidence. 
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